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Dear Pastors, Churches, and Praying Friends, 
 
Thank you so much for your prayers and support for our family and ministry. We have had a great time 
the past couple of months adjusting to life with four children. By God's grace, our baby twins are 
growing well and are even beginning to sleep long stretches throughout the night, which is a 
tremendous blessing. Their passports have also been applied for, processed, and mailed back to us 
already. As far as paperwork is concerned, this was the first step we needed to take to move our family 
to Sweden. Now we have to apply for visas; but this cannot happen until our sponsor church in Sweden is 
legally recognized. Our friends in Sweden are working on the necessary documents required to submit the 
application for a non-profit. They are hoping to have this submitted by the end of November. This means that 
we should hopefully be able to apply for visas in the early part of December. Please continue to pray with us 
that all of these things would come to pass in a timely manner and that our move to Sweden could come 
without delay.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At the end of October, I (Don) was privileged to travel to Wichita, Kansas to participate in a church's 
missions conference. This conference was very unique because the pastor is of Swedish heritage. Pastor 
Larry Olson of the Heritage Baptist Church not only has Swedish roots, but served there as a missionary 
for over five years. It was a blessed experience to get to know him and glean as much as I could from his 
experience in Sweden and ministry in general. Riding on the back of one of his horses was also a first-
time experience for me! 
 
Please pray for our baby daughter Caelyn. She has a respiratory issue called laryngomalacia. It is actually a 
fairly common issue found in infants. Some babies have it worse than others. Caelyn only has a mild 
form, and will eventually outgrow it, but it is still concerning. She has had a couple episodes that were 
pretty scary. Pray with us that she would outgrow this issue sooner than later and that her breathing 
would never be hindered by it.  
 
May the Lord bless you! 
 
Don & Beverly Sixt 
Landon, Laban, Caelyn & Carson 
 
 
 
 
 

Sweden is divided into 21 different 
counties. Jonkoping county is the 
one we wil be living and serving in. 
It has over 350,000 people.

Look who's 5!
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